
Jamesforseatac replied (Fri, 12 May 2023 at 6:50 PM) 

To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

External Email 

Good afternoon,  

 

I am writing to share that I have filed my F-1 report with the PDC. The reason for my failure to 

file initially is simply that this is my first time running for office and I didn't know about the 

form.  
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